
Max S. Hayes High School – Senior Dues Information 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian,  

Can you believe that your child is half way through their senior year? We hope the first semester was a positive one! We 
are most certainly looking forward to finishing the year off strong. After all, we want all of our scholars to have fond 
memories of the years they’ve spent at Max Hayes. Below we’ve included important information about senior dues. 
Please read this document carefully. Thank you and take care! 

• SENIOR DUES ARE $125.00.  
  

• Senior dues are mandatory. They cover the cost of many events and items including, but not limited to the 
following: 

✓ Senior Shirt 
✓ Senior Edgewater Field Trip/Lunch  
✓ Senior Luncheon  
✓ Graduation Cap and Gown 
✓ Graduation Costs (i.e. flowers, food, programs) 

• Senior dues can only be paid with cash or by money order.  If you choose to use a money order, please make it out 
to “Max S. Hayes High School.”   
 

• All money is non-refundable and must be handed directly to Ms. Dalveren, Ms. Kiousis or a building administrator. 
When dues are paid a receipt will be issued. 
 

• Seniors that do not pay their dues will not be able to participate in senior activities (including graduation).   
 

• All senior dues must be received on or before April 26th, 2019. 
 

• Prom is not included. Separate information (detailing the cost of prom) will be distributed closer to the spring. Prom 
is scheduled for Friday, May 3rd. 

 

• Dues can be paid in one lump sum or broken down into payments.  
 

• Dues will only be accepted in the cafeteria from 7:30AM to 7:50AM and 11:40AM to 12:20PM on the following 
dates: 
 

✓ January 25th and 29th  
✓ February 1st and 14th 
✓ March 1st, 14th, and 20th 
✓ April 5th, 18th, 23rd, 24th, 25th, and 26th   

 

• If you have any questions about senior dues please contact Ms. Cynthia Dalveren or Ms. Rita Kiousis. They can be 
reached by calling 216-838-9400 and will get back to you as soon as they can.  


